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To Whom It May Concern

Reference to the lawyer Dr. Ali Salim Al Hammour's letter dated 25
December regarding his membership in the Association of the National
Center for Environmental Justice, | would like to inform you that Dr. Al
Hammour was founding member of this Association since was established

from 22 october 2012 to 1 september 2021.
This letter has been issued upon his request.

Best Regards

Secretary-General

Dr. Muhammad Al-Khashashnah
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